27.08,.199 0 T'=H [IUPEKTOPA
Ilnosnus XOTEN "HEPUTEH" - COIHA

JBaxaeMn rI-H AnpexTopsg

HosonsT jJa ce o0BpHA K'eM Bac ¢ ToBa NpesXOxeHNe
e uneATa MI 32 OTKDHBAHETO Ha Nai) S&a MNOLEHCKHE KapTH - BHayalHa
noesuf B XoTex "lepuTeH",3a H3KYCTBOTO Ha BU3yAalHATA NOe3HA -
elHC OT aBaHTADIHNTE,XOHNeNTYaNHNTe,HO N KOMYHWKATHBHUTE H3KyOT—
Ba Ha XX Bek,C®M Hannucanr KpaTBk TeKCT,koilTo npunaras » mmemoTo om,
Tam cBM paseBmy u CBOSTA KOHUeNmus Ha "llelfir—apr"-17 xaro merTa-
dopa Ha [IsTyBamps 4YoBex.

[lpunaray ¥ MOCTDM H& NOmMEHCKHTe kaptu.Beaxka ejgHa
0T TAX € aBTOPCKN EXBOMIIAD — NONNCAHA OT MEH M ¢ OPUTMHAIHN
neuaTn.lgeATa um e Te TaxKa ga Ce OpejiaraTrT Ha KINeHTHATe.

B MoATa DOAMHEE a3 CBM N3BEeCTeH KATO IOeT Ha
TPEIMLNOHHA NOE3HA,8 OTCKOPO M KaTo M3LaTes] Ha NEDPBOTO B cTpaHara
cenucanie 3& BH3yaNHa ¥ eKCHepUMeHTaNHA NOe3nd,s umiito 6p.1
yHacTBYBAT COBC CBOM ODHUTHHAIEN TBODOGM 26 8BTOPH OT 4 KOHTHHeHTA.

ipn mHTepec 0T Bama CTPaHA KEM MOGTO npenioxeHue,
HaBApHO me Ce HaNOXM KOHNKPeTeH DPasroB0p,3a KOETO Bm mons npensa=-

PETeNIHO I&a Me H3BeCTHTEe.

lle ce pagBau ja cTaHeTe HaYNHATEIN Ha Taaln ujges,
C ncxpeHEn mounmTaHus

Becenmn Capmes

el - {
o _— ﬂﬁ’y‘._.




27.08.I990 TO THE DIRECTOR
Plovdiv OF SHERATON HOTEL - SOFIA

Dear Director,

The occasion to address you with this proposal is my idea
to open a Visual Poetry postcard booth in Sheraton Hotel. On the art of
Visual Poetry - one of the avant-garde, conceptual, as well as communicative
forms of art of the 20th century - I have written a small text which you will
find attached to the present letter. In the text, I have developed my own
conception of the Mail-Art as a metaphor of the Traveler.

I have also attached samples of the postcards. Each of
them is an author’s copy - signed by me and issued with original stamps. My
intention is to offer them to customers in this fashion.

In my homeland I am known as writer of traditional poetry
and quite recently - as publisher of the country’s first magazine for visual
and experimental poetry, the first issue of which includes the original works
of 26 authors from 4 continents.

Should you take interest in my proposal, an actual conver-
sation will likely be necessary, for which I ask of you to inform me in
advance.

I will be happy if you become initiators of this project.

With all due respect,

Vesselin Sariev



